
Fall Picture Day is coming 

Join us for
Curriculum Night on

Friday September
29th @ 5pm

 
We’re excited to share all of the
exciting things that your child
will be learning! Come discuss
goals and expectations for this
upcoming year. We look
forward to a wonderful school
year!

Tuesday September 12th
 Infant (LBW), Toddler (Orcas & Clownfish) &

sibling pictures

Wednesday September 13th
Early Preschool (Pufferfish & Jellyfish) &

Preschool (Starfish & Sea Turtles) Pictures

Thursday September 14th
Pre-K (Seahorses, Seals, & Sea Lions) &

Private Kindergarten (Dolphins)
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Happy Work Anniversary!!

2 Years!

4 Years!

4 Years!



September Events 

of South Riding

Monday Sept. 5th-
KRK Closed

We are closed in observance
of Labor Day. Have a nice long

weekend!

Soccer Shots begins
Sept. 20th

30 minute classes are held every
Wednesday for 8 weeks.

2-6﻿ year olds

Monday Sept. 25th-
Camp Day

The county schools are closed and
we are offering camp for private &

public kindergarten through 5th
grade.

Parents Night
Out- Sept. 23rd

5pm-9pm
Looking for a night out?
Well drop your little ones

off for PNO.

$40 for the 1st child, and
$20 per additional sibling

St. Jude Trike-A-Thon

September 2023

Tiny Toes Dance
begins Sept.

20th
45 minute classes are held
every Wednesday through
the school year. There is a

dance recital in May.
2-6 year olds

Grandparents
Celebration- 

Sept. 8th 10am-11am
Grandparents please join your

grandchild(ren) on Friday Sept. 8th
from 10am-11am to celebrate

Grandparents Day!

This event teaches our students that they have the power to
help others. They will also learn trike safety through fun

lessons.
website: http://fundraising.stjude.org/krksr23



Shoutout to our staff
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We would like to give a big shoutout to the
entire leadership and camp team (Mr. DeRon,
Ms. Stephanie, Ms. Alexis, Ms. Angela, and Ms.
Shivani) for an amazing summer! Our oldest

daughter Sienna (6) has attended KRK since she
was an infant and always looks forward to

returning on school breaks. This summer, she
thoroughly enjoyed the field trips, various

activities, and especially performing in the talent
show! We appreciated the constant

communication and all the hard work that went
into creating a well-organized, exciting, and

engaging camp program for the kids!
 

The Smith Family 

Shout out to our favorite ms.
Kyesha. My girls love her and
cannot stop talking about her.
Thanks for fixing their hair and
making them look pretty when I
pick them up in the afternoon.
We are sad that she won't be
their teacher this school year.

-Pragya

Ms. Shukla is the
best, Sam loves

her so much, and
will miss her

when 
she comes back

to her new
classroom. We

love Ms. Shukla!!

Mr. DeRon is amazing with
Lukas. Lukas loves messing
with him as well as playing

with him. Lukas always has a
smile when I pick him up from
Mr. DeRon. We appreciate the

care and support he gives
Lukas and are happy he is

around for him after school.
We love you Mr. DeRon!

The Pybus Family 

Both of our boys, Bryce and Brayden, have grown so much since being enrolled at
KRK, and their development has only been enhanced by having the support of some
great teachers along the way. With that said, we’d like to give a special shoutout Ms.
Shivani and Mr. D!! You both have played integral roles in our boys growth at KRK

and we can’t thank you enough for the continued support you provide daily! You are
both greatly appreciated!

-- Steve Johnson, III



Happy Birthday!!
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